Christian Schools

NZACS AGM 2025
Call for Nominations for Executive

The 2025 Annual General Meeting [AGM] for NZACS will take place on 27*" June 2025 at the NZACS
Teachers’ Conference.

The Association will elect one member on to the Executive for a three-year term to join four others,
(three elected in 2023 and one elected in 2024).

This memo is a call for nominations for Executive. You will find a nomination form to be downloaded
from the website. Each nomination requires a nominator. Self-nomination is permissible but will
require a seconder. All nominees are asked to provide a brief bio summary and recent photograph to
be included with the notes that will be sent to members.

Nominations must be with our Secretary by the end of Friday 6™ June 2025.

Once nominations have been received the Points-Person in your School/Organisation (details to come)
will receive the Agenda including the Minutes of the 2024 AGM.

Note: The executive shall appoint the Chairperson and a Deputy Chair at the meeting following the
AGM, scheduled for Wednesday 6™ August 2025.
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